Guidelines for your letter to our Bishop

Dear Archbishop Lori-
This introductory paragraph should include a type of greeting and the purpose of your letter. Include some information about yourself: in what sort of activities are you involved, what interests you, how would you describe your personality. This can be as short as just a few sentences but as long as you need. You can even have more than one paragraph. Please make sure this letter is typed. Use a font size 12 and try to keep the letter to no more than 1 to 2 pages single spaced. Also skip one line between paragraphs. 

The next paragraph (s) should answer the following prompts.

· My least favorite part of the Confirmation process was…. And my most favorite part of the Confirmation process was….

· “If I were to explain Confirmation to someone who didn’t know anything about it, I would say…”  
· “If I could use one word to describe who the Holy Spirit is to me, I would use the word _________ because….”

· “To me, being a missionary disciple means…”
The final paragraph should be a summary or closing. It should be a place to thank the Bishop for his interest in the Confirmation candidates. You could also tell him of your future plans or hopes as a confirmed catholic or you could simply state your excitement or feelings about the upcoming celebration.









Sincerely,









Your signature 

                                                                                                 Your printed name
Friendly Suggestions:
1.) Be real. The Bishop (and your Confirmation Coordinator!) takes time to read these letters and he would much rather you say what you really think and feel than say what you think he wants to hear.

2.) Make it personal and detailed. Rather than state “I enjoyed classes”, expound and add “I enjoyed classes because I finally learned why the Church teaches _____ and it had always confused me.” 
